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Federal Trade Commission/Ofice of the Secretary 
Room H- 1 5 9 (Annex K) 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W. 
Washington, DC 20580 
"Prerecorded Message EBR, Telemarketing Project #R4 1 1 00 1 " 

To the Commission: 

Subject: Do Not Call Regulations 

I do not think anyone understands the amount/volume of unwarranted calls that arrive at 
my home. I do not know these people, have no interest in listening to them and find most 
of them offensive. 
I signed up on the do not call list because of the volume of calls received and it has 
decreased the volume. Now some one wants to water down the rules to return to an 
unwarranted intrusion on my home. The description I have for this is "A Rape of My 
Right to Privacy". If1 want their product, I can find them in a store or on the Internet and 
need no help fiom them (Telemarketers). 
It is a very naive position to take and to assume the leopard will remove his spots and that 
they will limit or not abuse what they are asking for. 
If anything should happen in this issue, the rules in this regard should be strengthened, 
not weakened. 
If people sign up on a list to limit access to their homes by this evasive method of 
harassment, then the government should honor their wishes. 

Thank you for listening and I hope your response is in favor of the taxpaying public. 

8 d k  
David Hansen 


